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12th July 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sports Day  
 
On Monday 18th July 2022 we will be hosting our school sports day. We are very much looking forward to 
the day and we are sure it will be a great day. The forecast is set to be hot and sunny, please ensure sun 
cream is worn. 
 
To make sure the day runs as smoothly as possible, please see below some important information in relation 
to appropriate clothing that must be adhered to by all pupils: 
 

• Wear full PE kit (correct shorts, skort, leggings, socks, trainers etc.) with appropriate house coloured 
t-shirt or school PE top.  
 

• Please note: No strappy tops, vest tops or short cycling shorts can be worn!  
 

• For any students who arrive to school in inappropriate clothing, parents/carers will be contacted to 
bring an alternative item of clothing and students will be internally isolated until such time. 

 

• House colours are: 
Durham House = Red 
Finchale House = Blue  
Lindisfarne House = Yellow  
Whitby = Green 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support  
 
Kind Regards  
 
PE Department  
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